
January 3, 2021 

 

Dear Parents, Teachers, Staff and Community Members of Hollins High School this 

is Principal Robert Florio with your weekly update; 

• We wish you and your family a happy, healthy and prosperous New Year 

and trust you had a great break spending time with family and friends. 

Tomorrow we continue the last week of the first semester with blue/odd 

day – periods 1,3, 5, and 7 

• Exams start next week on Tuesday January 12. Schedule is available on our 

school’s website 

• Reminder that any student or staff member not feeling well or exhibiting 

any symptoms related to COVID 19 should stay home, contact their health 

provider and follow their instructions 

• WE will remain vigilant in working hard to provide a safe and healthy 

learning environment – enforcing our mask mandate and requiring social 

distancing whenever possible 

Enjoy the rest of your evening surrounded by good friends and family in good 

health and high spirits! 

See you at the top! 

 


